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September in Review 
If you’re wondering where has the year gone, I’m with you. Time to 

pull out the Halloween decorations and buy some pumpkins from 

the store. Though the first week of October felt more like summer 

with several days in the 80’s. Don’t put away your planes yet. 

Hopefully there is still more nice fall days ahead. 

 

After about 3 days of rain, the field had some flooding, but most of 

the water has receded now and the field is very usable. The grass 

thinks it’s spring time and has been growing like crazy. Thanks to Bob 

Glowienka for taking great care of the field! 

 

We held our annual club picnic last month, which was a huge success 

with great weather and lots of friends. More on that next. 

 

Lastly an update on Remote ID: Due to the lack of remote ID 

broadcast modules available on the market and the backlog of 

approving FFA Recognized Identification Areas (FRIA), the FAA has 

moved the remote ID enforcement date to March 16, 2024. The 

RAMS field is an approved FRIA. So you do not need a broadcast 

module to fly here. 
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Our picnic was held on September 16th and it was a great day for 

some flying!  

A huge thank you goes out to Tom and Pam Young for grilling all the 

burgers, brats, and hot dogs, Tim Sorensen for bringing the drinks, 

and Bob Glowienka for all the prep work done at the field.  

At the September meeting Mike Schmitz and family donated 5 

planes and accessories to the club. These planes were raffled off to 

members and guests. The very happy winners are: 

Jeff Borowski - low wing Pandora 

Kenny Vis - high wing Pandora 

Diane MacDonald - Apprentice 

Tad Johnson - Twin Otter 

Bob Glowienka - P-51 Mustang 

By the time the picnic was over, we did get some rain. Here’s the last 

picture of the day. 

AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 
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10/07/2023, 9AM - 12PM 

Swap Meet 

Model Engine Collectors Assoc 

American Legion 

Greendale, WI 

modelenginecollectors.org 

 

 

10/07/2023, 8AM - 12PM 

Swap Meet 

Woodland Aero Modelers 

Trinity Lutheran School 

Burr Ridge, IL 

woodlandaeromodelers.org 

 

 

10/07/2023, 9AM - 1PM 

Pot O Gold Show 

South Bend RC Club 

St. Joe County Fair Grounds 

South Bend, IN 

southbendrc.org 

 

 

11/04/2023, 9AM - 12PM 

Swap N Shop 

Chicagoland RC Modelers 

St. John Lutheran School 

Mt. Prospect, IL 

crcmflyers.com 

Event 

RAMS Members Picnic 

http://www.modelenginecollectors.org/
http://www.woodlandaeromodelers.org/
https://www.southbendrc.org/
https://crcmflyers.com/
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Event 

Picnic Pictures 

Tony Kapalczynski did a stellar job flying  his 

SebArt Pilatus Pc-21. 

 

 

Thanks again to Mike Schmitz and family for the 

donation to the club. The prizes are ready for the 

raffle. 

Tad Johnson claims his prize during the raffle. 

 

 

Tim Sorensen brings his Great Planes Waco in for 

a landing. 


